
 

 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Bank Al-Maghrib and the Central Bank of Djibouti  
sign cooperation agreement 

 
                                                            Washington D.C., October 14, 2017 
 
 

Bank Al-Maghrib and the Central Bank of Djibouti signed on Friday, October 14, 
2017, a General Cooperation Agreement aimed to establish a formal framework for 
bilateral relations and to strengthen cooperation and partnership between the two 
institutions. 

This agreement is part of the common desire of the two central banks to deepen 
the sharing of experiences, particularly in the areas of monetary policy, banking 
supervision, financial stability, and the fight against money laundering and the 
financing of terrorism. 

The agreement was signed in by Mr. Abdellatif Jouahri, Governor of Bank Al-
Maghrib, and Mr. Ahmed Osman Ali, Governor of the Central Bank of Djibouti, 
on the sidelines of their participation in the Annual Meetings of the International 
Monetary Fund and the World Bank in Washington D.C. 


